
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The French Exchange is going to be in Salisbury from 31 March - 7 April. I may need a family to host a Year 
10 French boy, but I may not know this until the last minute! If you feel you can help, please contact me via 
the school hmg@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Helen Gosse 
Head of French 
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